
Hamper progress no. 17

Handover to Swindon Night 

Shelter, 8 May


O f t h e 2 2 c a r s w h i c h 
contributed to the Hamper 
Relay, 9 were present on 
Saturday 8 May for the final 
handover at Goddard Park.  
The rain held off! Mike Welsh 
kindly provided refreshments.


Ian, for the Night Shelter, 
thanked us for our donations 
to the Food Bank supporting 
the homeless, needy and 
vulnerable in the area.  He told 
us that last Wednesday alone, 
94 people benefited from the 
Food Bank. 


Special thanks to Mike and 
Veronicah for intitiating the 
project, and to Alex Alexander 
for coordinating the Swindon 
group and making arrangements 
for handovers a t i con i c 
Swindon sites.


Mike showed us the school hall 
which he has offered to make 
available for Branch events in 
future. We look forward to 
taking him up on this.


